You’re Invited to an
Option Sheet Information Night at:

Waterdown District
High School

JANUARY 18, 2018 - 6:00 - 7:30 PM.

Our Grade 8 Information Night is an opportunity for parents/
guardians/caregivers to learn about the following aspects of high
school:

the structure of high school
the course selection process
graduation requirements

various pathways (Apprenticeship, College, Community
Living, University, Work)

At HWDSB we believe that by working together, your student
can find a pathway that best meets their needs.

Follow us on Twitter and E @waterdown DHS

our website for more \. o
information on exciting 905.689.66

events! Call us for a tour! ﬁ www.hwdsb.on.ca/waterdown




